
From: Logan Pepchinski <lpepchinski@protectiveinnovations.com>
To: Lt. Governor's OfficeLtGov@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 12/12/2017 9:00:35 AM
Subject: Read: RE: DOD Developed: Indoor Gunshot Detection to Address Active Shooter 

Violence

Your message 
 

To: 
 
Subject: DOD Developed: Indoor Gunshot Detection to Address Active Shooter Violence
 
Sent: Tuesday, December 12, 2017 9:01:46 AM (UTC-05:00) Eastern Time (US & Canada)
 

was read on Tuesday, December 12, 2017 9:00:35 AM (UTC-05:00) Eastern Time (US & Canada).
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